
THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR April  8, 2018 

SUNDAY  Second Sunday of Easter 
w/Communion 

  9:30 AM  Senior Choir rehearsal 
10:00 AM Worship followed by coffee hour 
11:15 AM  Senior Choir rehearsal  
MONDAY 
8:00 AM-4 PM WH Garden Club 
TUESDAY 
5:15 PM  Music & Worship 
6:00 PM  Session 
WEDNESDAY 
12:00 PM  PW Luncheon 
THURSDAY  
  7:30 PM Spanish Ministry 
FRIDAY  
12:00 PM Bridge 
SATURDAY 
9:00 AM EEH Committee Meeting - Conf. Room 
11:00 AM Memorial Service for Jane Post at WPC 
NEXT SUNDAY Third Sunday of Easter 
  9:30 AM  Senior Choir rehearsal 
10:00 AM Worship followed by coffee hour 

Spring Rummage set up after worship 
11:15 AM Senior Choir rehearsal 
 

Remember to check your emails and the Youth bulletin 
board for upcoming Youth activities! 

AA meeting times: Saturday 10AM, Bailey Hall; Sunday 
12PM, Conference Room; Sunday 6 PM, Bailey Hall; 

Wednesday 7:30 PM, Bailey Hall 

We welcome you as we would 
welcome  

Christ Himself! 
ANNOUNCEMENTS for April  8, 2018 

*Please join us for coffee hour after worship. 
*Nursery care is available during worship for the 
very young in the Christian Education wing. 
Attendants are: Suzanne Byrne, Madison Fennessy, and 
Ken Schneider  
*Please record your name in the pew pad or sign 
the guest book so that the church can stay 
connected with you. 
*Hearing Assistance devices are available in the 
sanctuary. 
*Large print hymns as well as large print Bibles are 
available.  
 Ask an usher for assistance. 
*Prayer Concerns:  
Recent: Family of “Catherine Tureski”; Nancy 
Winters; Carl Kupke (John Gill in’s grandfather); 
Frank Jessup; Rev. Kate Jones-Calone; Pat Skates 
(friend of Karen Derryberry); Kay Kidde; John 
Campbell;  Jim Bachman, home; Pat Shima, 
Westchester Center in Yonkers; Daniel Levitt (husband of 
Jennean Jessup Levitt);  Gene Hubbard, Home  
Long Term: Vernon King, Grace Haddad, Doris 
Towers, Westhampton Care Center;  Chelsey Collins, 
Southampton Care Center; Russell Deihl; Brad Carbone; 
Martin Tener 



 
 

Flowers 
The chancel flowers this morning are given by Kathy and 

Randy Dayton in celebration of family 
 

Ushers 
Sharon Conway, Pam Chance-Herzing, David Glover, Matt 

Hoge  
. 
 

 
 

Christian Sympathy 
We express our deepest sympathy to Cathy Holliday 

and Pat Schultz and their extended family on the death 
of their aunt Eleanor Carter. Services were held April 

7th at the Beach Methodist Church. 
Visiting our church for the first time? 

Welcome! Please fill out a welcome card located in the 
pews or ask an Usher for assistance. We would love to 

know more about you! 

Memorial Service for Jane Post 
Saturday, April 14th at 11am in the sanctuary. 

Per Capita  
Your 2018 Per Capita contribution amount is $36.78 per 

member.  
Spring Rummage Donations 

You may start bringing in your donations for the Spring 
Rummage Sale during the week from 9am-2pm and 

weekends. Please do not leave any items outside of the 

church. The Spring Rummage Sale is set for Friday April 
20th, 9am-3pm and Saturday April 21st, 9am-12:30pm. 

Helping hands are always appreciated; please contact the 
church office if you would like to volunteer. 

Mission Committee: New Members 
We are always looking for new members to help. If you are 

curious or inspired, please join us at our next meeting, 
Wednesday, April 11th at 9:15 AM. 

 
 
 
 
 

Announcements and Articles 
Bulletin announcements are due by noon on 

Wednesdays. Committee members and congregation 
are invited to submit articles for the monthly Tidings, 

due on the 15th. 
 

PW March Luncheon 
The Presbyterian Women invite you to join them on 
Wednesday, April 11th at noon for a “sandwich & 

salad” luncheon/meeting. Bring a sandwich to enjoy 
with salad, beverage and dessert provided by the 

PW. 
Attention Walkers and Hikers 

Our next walk will be at Penny Pond Circular in 
Flanders on Saturday, April 14th at 9am. This is a 2 ½ 
mile walk on woodsy hiking trails. It is an easy flat 

walk approximately 2 hours. Rain will cancel. 
Meet at the church parking lot no later than 8:20am 
to car pool since parking is along Red Creek Road at 



the Paumanok Path entrance. For information please 
contact Janet Hann, (631) 288-6884 or (631) 871-

7240. 
 

Food Pantry 
 The Long Island Council of Churches has closed its 
food pantry in Riverhead.  Please donate generously 

to our food pantry to help compensate for the 
anticipated extra usage. 

 
Bulletin announcements are due on Wednesdays by noon. 

Tidings articles are due by the 15th each month. 
 
 
 


